
 

Whats Been Happening 
THANK YOU 

I just want to take the time to THANK everyone for their diligence with 
keeping unwell students home. I know how hard it can be taking time off 
and/or organising someone to look after your child when they are unwell so I 
wanted to let you know that we all, here at EPS, appreciate your support and 
understanding around the health and safety of all of our community. THANK 
YOU. 

HOUSE COMPETITION 

Given the current situation with levels and expectations it has been rather a 
challenge to have our usual sporting/cultural house competition running so 
Mr Dufty has established a house competition based on points from our 
ClassDojo programme. I thought I would share with you the current results as 
they stand at halfway through the term… 
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EBBETT PARK SCHOOL
    EXCELLENCE, PRIDE & SPIRIT

TERM THREE: WEEK 6                      MONDAY 24TH AUGUST 2020

Vision  
Empowering ako to 
be culturally 
inclusive and 
engaged 
community 
members of the 
future.  Striving to 
excel, standing with 
pride and 
connecting with 
spirit. 

Mission 
Ebbett Park School 
will challenge 
students to excel 
and provide them 
With all they require 
to be lifelong 
learners.

SPIRIT PRIDE EXCELLENCE 
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SPORTS 
Netball: Will not resume until we have returned to level 1 

Basketball Results for Week 5:  

The Year 5/6 team played Havelock North Primary.  They had another very 
pleasing win: 27 - 12. 

Players of the Day: Year 5/6: Kauri and Tyson 

Year 3/4: game cancelled due to Level 2 this week. 

HERETAUNGA INTERMEDIATE YEAR 6 
VISIT UPDATE 

Our Year 6 learners will be having a day experiencing the 
life of a Heretaunga Intermediate School student on 

TUESDAY 8th SEPTEMBER  

Please put this into your diaries. 

School Policy Review 
We require PARENT feedback on our ‘Learning Support’ Policy/Procedure.  
Please follow the information below to do this.  Please complete the 
REVIEW by FRIDAY 4th SEPTEMBER @12.00pm 
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School 
Apps 

ClassDojo 
A free app we use 
to reward students 
and an easy way to 
communicate with 
your Childs teacher.

 

Skool Loop 
A free app for us to 
share notices, for 
parents to sign 
permission slips 
and to inform us of 
your child’s 
absences.

 

Seesaw 
A free app to access 
your child’s learning 
and experiences 
while at Ebbett Park 
School.
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CALENDAR  
Gate’s Open: 8.15am for learner arrivals.  Learners go straight to classrooms. 

Week 6:  ‘Keeping Ourselves Safe’ Police programme in at school  

  Tuesday 25th August: Heretaunga Intermediate Open Evening (Year 6 students) -  
    Postponed. 

  Wednesday 26th August - Keeping Ourselves Safe programme ends 

Week 7: Tuesday 2nd September - Heretaunga Intermediate Ballot closes 

  Wednesday 3rd September - Tamariki Wānanga, 8.30 - 2.30pm (selected students only) 

Week 8:  Monday 7th September - School Photo envelopes sent home 

  Tuesday 8th September - Year 6 Students Visit to Heretaunga Intermediate School - 

  UPDATE INFORMATION 

  Wednesday 9th September - WACKY WIG WEDNESDAY - Mufti and Wigs worn $2   
            (funds going to Child Cancer) - NEW ENTRY! 

Saturday 12th September: EARLY ELECTION POLLING BOOTH @EPS - POSTPONED  

Week 9: Tuesday 15th September - Junior Gym Festival (Hastings) 

            - Tohea Trophy Competition (Netball, Rugby, Football) 

           - HERETAUNGA INTERMEDIATE OPEN EVENING 6 - 7.30pm 

  Wednesday 16th September - Senior Gym Festival (Hastings). 

  Friday 18th September - TEACHER ONLY DAY - School is closed to learners 

Saturday 19th September: ELECTION POLLING BOOTH @EPS POSTPONED until 17th OCTOBER 

Week 10:  Monday 21st September - Friday 25th September - BOOK WEEK (more details to come) 

  Tuesday 22nd September - Heretaunga Open Day  9am - 1pm. UPDATED           
  INFORMATION 

  Thursday 24th September - School Photo Day 

  Friday 25th September - TERM 3 ENDS (normal day finish at 2.45pm) 

TERM 4 begins Monday 12th October @ 8.15am  

REMINDER: TEACHER ONLY DAY Friday 18th September: SCHOOL 
IS CLOSED ON THIS DAY - NO Staff member will be on Site! 
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Public/Community  Notices 
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Water is the best choice
any time, any place, any activity

We don’t need sports or energy drinks to fuel a busy day 

NPA260 | MARCH 2020

Playing a game 
of netball

Playing cricket

Gym session

Going for a 
bike ride

Going for a run

Relaxing day at 
the beach
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